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Awaken Your Inner Fire HeatherAsh Amara 2017-10-01
Best-selling author HeatherAsh
Amara invites you to find your
inner spark and fan it into a
flame that burns with passion
through every aspect of your

life. This bright inner fire is, in
reality, the joy of living.
However, it can become cloudy
and obscured if it is not
nourished. This book is an
antidote to the apathy,
unhappiness, and depression
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that sets in when you forget to
pay attention to and tend your
inner fire. Filled with exercises,
meditations, and anecdotes
that demonstrate how easy it is
to fall into negative patterns of
thought and behavior, Amara
provides a game plan for
working on your 4 energy
bodies (mental, emotional,
physical, and spiritual) and for:
Freeing yourself from old
agreements Healing old
traumas Dispensing with false
beliefs Facing the future with
courage and hope Setting goals
Acting from your internal
stillness Making smart choices
Moving beyond stress The
brightness of your inner fire
can be measured by your joy of
living, and HeatherAsh Amara
invites you to fan the flames of
your inner fire so that joy
manifests itself in every single
aspect of your life.
The Trouble with Men - David
Shields 2019
An honest, brilliant look at one
man's marriage and the view it
affords for examining
relationships between men and
women across our culture.
Kingdom Parenting - Myles

Munroe 2011-07-28
Kingdom Parenting provides
answers to burning questions
both teens and parents have in
facing the unique challenges of
being a parent or teen today.
This book examines the
changing times, changing
family structure, and provides
solutions to both parents and
teens on how to effectively
relate with each other though
the current atmosphere of
confusion. The authors have a
combined total of more than 50
years experience ministering,
counseling, training, and
mentoring parents and saving
the lives of countlessly lost
young people.
What the Bible Says about
Love Marriage & Sex - David
Jeremiah 2012-04-10
With roughly a third of all
marriages ending in divorce,
there's never been a better
time for this refresher course
in the true meaning of a
successful union. As New York
Times bestselling author Dr.
David Jeremiah reminds us, it's
a biblical truth: Sex and
passionate, romantic love are
God's ideas! Nothing rivals the
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beauty of the writing in the
Song of Solomon-- and nothing
rivals the wisdom of Solomon
on matters of love, romance,
marriage, and sexual intimacy.
Dr. Jeremiah's thoughtful
interpretation of Solomon and
Shulamith's relationship
provides all of us-- whether
married or single-- with
valuable lessons for a better,
happier, more fulfilling life and
a long, loving marriage.
The Power of Prayer to Enrich
Your Marriage Book of Prayers
- Stormie Omartian 2021-02-02
“You will see God do miracles
when you pray to the God of
miracles believing that He
hears you and will
answer…Your faith-filled
prayers can strengthen your
marriage so that it lasts a
lifetime.” —Stormie Omartian
This companion to The Power
of Prayer to Enrich Your
Marriage will help you reach
out to the Lord with your
desire for a strong, supportive,
and satisfying marriage. As you
pray through each of these 60
Scripture-based prayers, you
will… ask for God’s protection
against 14 of the most common

yet serious marital problems
discover how to better know,
love, and communicate with
your spouse find peace where
there was once tension, both in
your heart and in your
marriage Featuring a daily
verse to inspire reflection and
lined space for journaling, this
little book will show you how to
surrender your marriage to
your heavenly Father, knowing
He will walk with you through
whatever lies ahead. As you
and your spouse pray together,
you will grow closer than ever
before—to God and to each
other.
Marriage That Works - Chip
Ingram 2019-02-05
When it comes to marriage
these days, anything goes. No
wonder you can find a book on
marriage from every
perspective--or no perspective.
How can you experience a
great marriage that lasts?
What works? This book
answers that question by
shining a light on the biblical
design for marriage. In a world
of sexual and relational
confusion, isn't it time to
consult the One who created
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marriage? Author and pastor
Chip Ingram, with his
characteristic compassion,
transparency, and engaging
storytelling, discusses - what
marriage really is - the biblical
model - a man's unique role in
marriage - a woman's unique
role in marriage - the bigger
picture of why God created
marriage A marriage that
works, says Ingram, is more
wonderful than you thought
possible and harder than you
imagined--but worth the work.
Couples will learn the power of
making a covenant with their
spouse and fulfilling their
design in an atmosphere of
respect, resulting in the
spiritual, psychological,
emotional, and physical
oneness they long to have with
each other.
Understanding Love - Myles
Munroe 2002
In this frank insightful book,
Dr. Munroe cuts through the
ignorance and misinformation
to illuminate marriage as God
designed it: a pure and holy
institution in which a man and
a woman become "one flesh" as
equal partners in a lifelong

union of friendship and
companionship.
The Purpose and Power of Love
& Marriage - Myles Munroe
2005-01-28
Probably no other dimension of
human experience has been
pondered, discussed, debated,
analyzed, and dreamed about
more than the nature of true
love. Love is everywhere—in
songs and in books, on
televisions and on movie
screens. Yet, for all of our
thinking and talking, how many
of us truly understand love and
where can we turn for genuine
insight in matters of true love?
In The Purpose and Power of
Love & Marriage, Dr. Myles
Munroe provides the answers
to questions surrounding the
true nature of love as he also
exposes the false images
created in our culture.
Throughout this book he
eloquently illuminates the
many facets of love while at the
same time tackling the really
tough subjects of separation
and divorce. This book is sure
to become a classic that will
last for a lifetime and beyond
as it responds gently and
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practically to those seeking to
resolve the challenges of
human relationships.
Men Who Love Fierce Women Leroy Wagner 2016-09-06
“Five years into ‘wedded bliss,’
I confessed to Kim that I no
longer loved her. We were
stuck in a destructive
relationship pattern we now
refer to as the ‘fierce
woman/fearful man’ cycle, and
I had lost all hope for a
peaceful marriage…” — LeRoy
Wagner What if I’m laid-back
and my wife is… not? How can
I lead when I feel emasculated?
I’m not sure I love my wife
anymore. What happened? If
you find yourself asking
questions like these, LeRoy can
relate. In Men Who Love Fierce
Women, he is gut-honest about
his failures and frustrations as
a husband, the realizations that
saved his marriage,* and the
requirements God places on
every husband, laid-back or
not. With their insights
combined, Kim and LeRoy
equip men to rise up, handle
conflict, love their wife, and
lead their marriage, regardless
of who has the stronger

personality. Includes reflection
questions at the end of every
chapter, plus an appendix for
addressing conflict. *Kim and
LeRoy’s interview on Focus on
the Family, in which they
discuss their marriage and
Kim’s book Fierce Women,
aired twice and was voted the
#1 segment of 2015,
prompting the publication of
this book.
All About Love - bell hooks
2018-01-30
A New York Times bestseller
and enduring classic, All About
Love is the acclaimed first
volume in feminist icon bell
hooks' "Love Song to the
Nation" trilogy. All About Love
reveals what causes a polarized
society, and how to heal the
divisions that cause suffering.
Here is the truth about love,
and inspiration to help us instill
caring, compassion, and
strength in our homes, schools,
and workplaces. “The word
‘love’ is most often defined as a
noun, yet we would all love
better if we used it as a verb,”
writes bell hooks as she comes
out fighting and on fire in All
About Love. Here, at her most
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provocative and intensely
personal, renowned scholar,
cultural critic and feminist bell
hooks offers a proactive new
ethic for a society bereft with
lovelessness--not the lack of
romance, but the lack of care,
compassion, and unity. People
are divided, she declares, by
society’s failure to provide a
model for learning to love. As
bell hooks uses her incisive
mind to explore the question
“What is love?” her answers
strike at both the mind and
heart. Razing the cultural
paradigm that the ideal love is
infused with sex and desire,
she provides a new path to love
that is sacred, redemptive, and
healing for individuals and for
a nation. The Utne Reader
declared bell hooks one of the
“100 Visionaries Who Can
Change Your Life.” All About
Love is a powerful, timely
affirmation of just how
profoundly her revelations can
change hearts and minds for
the better.
Single, Married, Separated
and Life after Divorce Myles Munroe 2005-01-28
Single, Married, Separated, &

Life After Divorce, Expanded
Edition (2003) Singleness is a
myth. To be single means to be
all one (alone), separate,
unique and whole. MARRIAGE
is when two separate, unique
and whole persons, one male
and one female, make a
covenant to exchange vows,
committing their lives to
remain together until death.
Separation is an unofficial
divorce with the exact same
effect as divorce. It is the most
tragic state of limbo. Divorce
means to desert. The armed
forces prosecute deserters.
God has made no provision for
divorce in the Bible. If you are
invited to a wedding, you are a
covenant witness, and if this
couple later divorces, you
should be invited to the divorce
just as you were to the
wedding.
The Purpose and Power of
Love and Marriage - Myles
Munroe 2013-08-12
Probably no other dimension of
human experience has been
pondered, discussed, debated,
analyzed, and dreamed about
more than the nature of true
love. Yet, for all our thinking
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and talking, where can we turn
for genuine insight in matters
of true love? Dr. Myles Munroe
provides answers to the
questions surrounding the true
nature of love as he exposes
the false images created in our
culture. He shares practical
and realistic truths that will
enable you to discover and
experience love for God, for
yourself, for your mate, and for
those around you. HOW MANY
OF US TRULY UNDERSTAND
MARRIAGE? At one point or
another every newlywed couple
has to face the question,
""Okay, we're married; now
what? We are in love, but how
do we build a successful life
together, one characterized by
a lifetime of love, joy,
friendship, and fruitfulness?""
Once again, Dr Myles Munroe
provides practical, sensible
solutions for couples in the
areas of communication,
financial management, and
true intimacy.
Purpose and Power of Love
and Marriage - Myles Munroe
2005-01-01
Probably no other dimension of
human experience has been

pondered, discussed, debated,
analyzed, and dreamed about
more than the nature of true
love. Love is everywhere -- in
songs and in books, on
televisions and on movie
screens. Yet, for all of our
thinking and talking, how many
of us truly understand love and
where can we turn for genuine
insight in matters of true love?
The New Rules of Marriage Terrence Real 2007-01-30
In his extraordinary new book,
Terrence Real, distinguished
therapist and bestselling
author, presents a long
overdue message that women
need to hear: You aren’t
crazy–you’re right! Women
have changed in the last
twenty-five years–they have
become powerful, independent,
self-confident, and happy. Yet
many men remain irresponsible
and emotionally detached.
They don’t know how to
respond to frustrated partners
who just want their mates to
show up and grow up. Enter
the good news: In this
revolutionary book, Real shows
women how to master the new
rules of twenty-first-century
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marriage by offering them a set
of effective tools with which
they can create the truly
intimate relationship that they
desire and deserve. He
identifies five non-starters to
avoid and shares practical
strategies for bringing honesty,
passion, and joy back to even
the most difficult relationship.
Using his experience helping
thousands of couples shift from
despair to profound emotional
closeness, Real guides you
through the process of
relationship repair with
exercises that you can do alone
or with your partner. With this
program you’ll discover how to
- identify and articulate your
wants and needs - listen well
and respond generously - set
limits, and stand up for
yourself - embrace and
appreciate what you have know when to seek outside
help The New Rules of
Marriage will introduce you to
a radically new kind of
relationship, one based on the
idea that every woman has the
power to transform her
marriage, while men, given the
right support, have it in them

to rise to the occasion. We
have never wanted so much
from our relationships as we do
today. More than any other
generation, we yearn for our
mates to be lifelong friends and
lovers. The New Rules of
Marriage shows us how to
fulfill this courageous and
uncompromising new vision.
The Meaning of Marriage Timothy Keller 2013-11-05
Describes what marriage
should be according to the
Bible, arguing that marriage is
a tool to bring individuals
closer to God, and provides
meaningful instruction on how
to have a successful marriage.
Waiting and Dating - Dr. Myles
Munroe 2022-05-17
DON'T kiss dating
goodbye—there is a much
better way! Dr. Myles Munroe's
guide to waiting and dating
offers sound and humorous
advice on dating that will help
believers prepare for a long
and happy marriage. In an age
where culture’s views on
dating, courtship, and
premarital romance are
increasingly at odds with God’s
Word, the late Myles
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Munroe—internationally
acclaimed teacher and
bestselling author—offers
crystal clear wisdom and
biblical truth for a satisfying
love relationship. In this userfriendly handbook to biblical
dating, you will learn the
importance of: Having a shared
faith in God. The priority of
personal wholeness. True,
godly friendship. Dispelling
myths about finding the "right"
person. Discerning a God-given
relationship. The principles in
this book will help you turn
what can sometimes be a
stressful, uncertain time of life
into a joy-filled journey. If you
want to grow in the Lord and
prepare for the commitment of
marriage with that special
someone, this book is essential,
fun, and full of hope!
Marriage, a History - Stephanie
Coontz 2006-02-28
Just when the clamor over
"traditional" marriage couldn’t
get any louder, along comes
this groundbreaking book to
ask, "What tradition?" In
Marriage, a History, historian
and marriage expert Stephanie
Coontz takes readers from the

marital intrigues of ancient
Babylon to the torments of
Victorian lovers to demonstrate
how recent the idea of
marrying for love is—and how
absurd it would have seemed to
most of our ancestors. It was
when marriage moved into the
emotional sphere in the
nineteenth century, she argues,
that it suffered as an institution
just as it began to thrive as a
personal relationship. This
enlightening and hugely
entertaining book brings
intelligence, perspective, and
wit to today’s marital debate.
The Power of Choosing Love
- James Wheeler 2021-07-31
This workbook is a companion
to the book, called, "The Power
of Choosing Love: Why Broken
Pieces Can Fit Perfectly
Together,"-a text which has
been in our thoughts for a long
time. We are thankful to move
these words from our hearts on
to the printed page! Our prayer
is that this new book, and
companion workbook will help
readers develop whole and
healthy relationships built on
the foundation of Christ,
gaining a deeper
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understanding of God's love,
and learning how to have a
Jesus honoring marriage in
today's society. This workbook
is for you if you want to
develop a healthy and whole
marriage relationship with a
desire to bring healing to your
life. We appreciate any stage
you are in, and believe this
marriage manual, and
companion book can help you
move forward in taking the
next important steps in your
life and marriage relationshipin Christ Jesus.
Understanding Love - Myles
Munroe 2002
This third book in the
'Understanding Love Series'
examines love in general from
many different angles with the
purpose of bringing the reader
to an understanding of biblical
love as the central foundation
for all relationships in life, both
human and divine. Among the
topics covered are:
Understanding what true love
is and what it is not. The
importance of self-love in the
sense of a positive self-image
within the context of an
ongoing personal relationship

with God. Identifying the
specific and unique needs of
males and females as well as
essential keys to fruitful
relationships. Understanding
the dynamics of the love
relationship between God and
humanity. Understanding Love
and the Secrets of the Heart
provides a solid foundation of
knowledge and understanding
for anyone involved in or
anticipating a serious
relationship.
Married Love - Marie
Carmichael Stopes 1921
A Man of Purpose and Power
- Myles Munroe 2021-06-01
Best-selling author Dr. Myles
Munroe offers daily practical
and biblical advice for men.
Based on two of his most
popular books, Understanding
the Purpose and Power of Men
and Understanding the
Purpose and Power of Women,
this 90-day devotional will help
you truly understand your Godgiven purpose and power as a
man. Each day’s reading
includes teaching and
encouragement, a Scripture
reading from both the Old and
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New Testaments, and a
thought for the day to draw you
closer to God the Father and
His purposes for you. Explore
the nature and role of men as
God intended, addressing such
issues as: What does the Bible
really teach about men and
women? What does it mean to
be male? What are the purpose
and design of the man? How is
a man uniquely different from a
woman? What is a man’s role
as a husband and father? What
are a man’s sexual needs? How
are men and women meant to
relate to one another? How can
a man build a better life for
himself, his family, and the
world? Through this
devotional, you can strengthen
your relationship with your
heavenly Father as you
discover how to fulfill your
destiny and potential as an
integral part of His eternal
purposes.
Young and in Love - Ted
Cunningham 2011-06-01
What if We’ve Got This Purity
Thing All Wrong? In Young and
In Love, pastor, author, and
speaker Ted Cunningham
boldly argues that young love

should be celebrated, even
promoted. Early marriages can
be God’s will and often provide
the key to sexual purity. With
this in mind, Cunningham
shares the secrets to a
successful early marriage with
those in their late teens and
early twenties who are in love.
This book suits anyone
experiencing young love who
struggles with naysayers who
dismiss or hinder a Goddesigned relationship. It also
addresses young adults who
struggle with the teachings of
other popular books on
abstinence or on delaying
dating or marriage. And it
offers parents and pastors who
feel concerned about a
relationship a source of wise
counsel that carefully prepares
young adults for a godly
marriage.
Keys for Marriage - Myles
Munroe 2007-12-11
In Keys for Marriage, Dr.
Munroe provides wisdom for
building and renewing your
most vital relationship on
earth. Understanding the
inherent, God-given design for
men and women will enlighten
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your perspective on your
spouse and help you to build a
healthy, dynamic marriage. As
you understand how marriage
is designed to function, you will
experience a changed heart, a
stronger relationship, and a
more joyful and fulfilling life.
Fierce Marriage - Ryan
Frederick 2018-04-17
Ryan and Selena Frederick
were newlyweds when they
landed in Switzerland to
pursue Selena's dream of
training horses. Neither of
them knew at the time that
Ryan was living out a death
sentence brought on by a
worsening genetic heart defect.
Soon it became clear he
needed major surgery that
could either save his life--or
result in his death on the
operating table. The young
couple prepared for the worst.
When Ryan survived, they both
realized that they still had a
future together. But the near
loss changed the way they saw
all that would lie ahead. They
would live and love fiercely,
fighting for each other and for
a Christ-centered marriage,
every step of the way. Fierce

Marriage is their story, but
more than that, it is a call for
married couples to put God
first in their relationship, to
measure everything they do
and say to each other against
what Christ did for them, and
to see marriage not just as a
relationship they should try to
keep healthy but also as one
worth fighting for in every
situation. With the gospel as
their foundation, Ryan and
Selena offer hope and practical
help for common struggles in
marriage, including
communication problems,
sexual frustration, financial
stress, family tension, screentime disconnection, and
unrealistic expectations.
Marriage: Love and Life in
the Divine Plan - USCCB
Publishing 2010-03-01
"Developed by the Committee
on Laity, Marriage, Family Life,
and Youth of the United States
Conference of Catholic
Bishops"--T.p. verso.
It's All about Power and
Control, Why Marriages Fall
Apart and What It Takes to Put
Them Back Together Again Norman L. Quantz 2010-01

12/18

Do You Feel Controlled In Your
Marriage? Is Emotional Abuse
Taking A Toll On You, Your
Children, And Your
Relationship? You're Not Alone.
Fortunately, Now There Are
Answers. How's your marriage
doing? Is it everything you
hoped for? Could it be a little
better? A lot better?
The Unveiled Wife - Jennifer
Smith 2015-03-03
As a young bride, Jennifer
Smith couldn’t wait to build her
life with the man she adored.
She dreamed of closeness, of
being fully known and loved by
her husband. But the first
years of marriage were nothing
like she’d imagined. Instead,
they were marked by
disappointment and pain.
Trapped by fear and insecurity,
and feeling totally alone,
Jennifer cried out to God: What
am I doing wrong? Why is this
happening to us? It was as if a
veil had descended between
her and her husband, and
between her and God—one that
kept her from experiencing the
fullness of love. How did
Jennifer and her husband
survive the painful times? What

did they do when they were
tempted to call it quits? How
did God miraculously step in
during the darkest hour to
rescue and redeem them,
tearing down the veil once and
for all? The Unveiled Wife is a
real-life love story; one
couple’s refreshingly raw,
transparent journey touching
the deep places in a marriage
that only God can reach. If you
are feeling disappointment or
even despair about your
marriage, the heart-cry of this
book is: You are not alone.
Discover through Jennifer’s
story how God can bring you
through it all to a place of
transformation.
The Seven Principles for
Making Marriage Work John Gottman, PhD 2015-05-05
NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • Over a million
copies sold! “An eminently
practical guide to an
emotionally intelligent—and
longlasting—marriage.”—Daniel
Goleman, author of Emotional
Intelligence The Seven
Principles for Making Marriage
Work has revolutionized the
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way we understand, repair, and
strengthen marriages. John
Gottman’s unprecedented
study of couples over a period
of years has allowed him to
observe the habits that can
make—and break—a marriage.
Here is the culmination of that
work: the seven principles that
guide couples on a path toward
a harmonious and long-lasting
relationship. Straightforward
yet profound, these principles
teach partners new approaches
for resolving conflicts, creating
new common ground, and
achieving greater levels of
intimacy. Gottman offers
strategies and resources to
help couples collaborate more
effectively to resolve any
problem, whether dealing with
issues related to sex, money,
religion, work, family, or
anything else. Packed with new
exercises and the latest
research out of the esteemed
Gottman Institute, this revised
edition of The Seven Principles
for Making Marriage Work is
the definitive guide for anyone
who wants their relationship to
attain its highest potential.
The Alpha Female's Guide to

Men and Marriage - Suzanne
Venker 2017-02-14
Celebrating Our Love Marriage
Activity Book - Elle Dahlman
2016-11-10
An activity book containing
coloring, drawing, and fun
games for dating couples to
enjoy on their early dates.
Couples will learn about each
other and begin forming bonds
using activities, including some
based upon research, to
determining their compatibility
and ways they can couple-up
together.
Understanding the Purpose
and Power of Women - Myles
Munroe 2009-10-27
Women of every culture and
society are facing the dilemma
of identity. Traditional views of
what it means to be a woman
and changing cultural and
marital roles are causing
women conflict in their
relationships with men. Women
are under tremendous stress as
they struggle to discover who
they are and what role they are
to play today—in the family,
the community, and the world.
In this expanded edition of
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Understanding the Purpose
and Power of Women, now with
helpful study questions
following each chapter, bestselling author Dr. Myles
Munroe examines societies’
attitudes toward women and
addresses vital issues such as:
Are women and men equal?
How is a woman unique from a
man? What does the Bible
really teach about women? Is
the woman to blame for the fall
of mankind? What are the
purpose and design of the
woman? Should women be in
leadership? What is a woman’s
basic communication style?
What are a woman’s emotional
and sexual needs? What is a
woman’s potential? To live
successfully in the world,
women need a new awareness
of who they are and new skills
to meet today’s challenges.
Whether you are a woman or a
man, married or single, this
book will help you to
understand the woman as she
was meant to be.
Understanding Love - Myles
Munroe 2002
Munroe answers questions that
all married couples face.

Thoroughly biblical and
practical, the book addresses
critical but oft-neglected
marital issues such as
communication, finances,
developing true intimacy and
parenting.
Marriage After God - Aaron
Smith 2019-06-04
What if God has purposed your
marriage for something so
much more than happily ever
after? Since the very
beginning, God's design for
marriage is for husbands and
wives to be ambassadors of
holy love to a hurting world.
Still, so many couples stop
short at happy and wonder why
they feel unsatisfied. Rather
than "you and me against the
world," God calls each couple
to the rich and meaningful
mission of "you and me for the
world." Aaron and Jennifer
Smith, popular marriage
bloggers at
HusbandRevolution.com and
UnveiledWife.com,
transparently share their
journey from a marriage in
crisis to a marriage built on
Christ's redemptive love.
Through fresh biblical insight
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and intimate stories of their
own struggles and victories,
this book will guide you toward
a God-centered, ministryminded, and thriving marriage.
In these pages you will . . .
Discover the signature marks
of a marriage after God Find
principles for building an
unshakable marriage
foundation Learn how to let
God's story take the lead in
your love story Recognize the
tools God has already equipped
you with for a missional life
together Filled with helpful
illustrations, this thorough and
practical book will empower
you and your spouse to dream,
decide, and do as you step
hand in hand into God's
ultimate purpose for your
marriage. Your oneness is also
meant for witness. God has
purposed your remarkable,
romantic, and redemptive
relationship to be a powerful
light to a dark and hurting
world. This is your invitation to
marriage as God intended--a
life-saving, hope-inspiring, and
transforming force of God's
love.
A Lifelong Love - Gary

Thomas 2015-06-01
Life is better when you love
God together. A Lifelong Love
shows you how to live a life of
spiritual, marital, and personal
intimacy.
Not Yet Married - Marshall
Segal 2017-06-20
Life Is Never Mainly About
Love and Marriage. So Learn
to Live and Date for More.
Many of you grew up assuming
that marriage would meet all of
your needs and unlock God’s
purposes for you. But God has
far more planned for you than
your future marriage. Not Yet
Married is not about waiting
quietly in the corner of the
world for God to bring you “the
one,” but about inspiring you to
live and date for more now. If
you follow Jesus, the search for
a spouse is no longer a pursuit
of the perfect person, but a
pursuit of more of God. He will
likely write a love story for you
different than the one you
would write for yourself, but
that’s because he loves you and
knows how to write a better
story. This book was written to
help you find real hope,
happiness, and purpose in your
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not-yet-married life.
Marriage 101 - Myles Munroe
1999-09-01
Marriage is God's idea. And it
can be one of the best things a
man and woman will ever
experience-if they fully
dedicate their life together to
God. This powerful little book
provides just the right
ingredients to help married
couples achieve that glorious
oneness that God intended for
them. In it, you'll find a wealth
of material on such subjects as
keeping love alive, mutual
submission, fidelity and the
power of forgiveness. Filled
with on-target insights and
practical help, Marriage 101 is
ideal for young couples just
starting out-or for any
marriage that could use a
recharge, or even a jump-start.
Love Is a Choice - Lynn G.
Robbins 2015-05-11
Strengths Based Marriage Jimmy Evans 2016-11-22
Marriage expert Jimmy Evans
and strengths expert Allan
Kelsey show readers how to
have a happier, stronger
marriage by applying the

concepts from the popular
StrengthsFinder assessment to
their relationship. One of the
biggest obstacles to a happy,
strong marriage is a lack of
understanding of yourself and
your spouse. With Strengths
Based Marriage,
MarriageToday cofounder
Jimmy Evans and Galluptrained strengths advocate
Allan Kelsey give readers the
tools they need to dismantle
that hurdle and develop a
deeper and richer relationship.
Applying the revelatory
concepts from the popular
Clifton StrengthsFinder
assessment to marriage
(assessment itself not included
in purchase price), Evans and
Kelsey break new ground in
helping readers understand
themselves and others. With
chapters on “Stopping the
Cycles of Pain,” “Speaking
Love to Your Spouse’s Heart,”
and “Secrets of Successful
Marriages,” the book details
practical ways to apply these
profound insights to your
marriage every day. And, as a
bonus, with your purchase of
the book you’ll receive access
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to more than two hours of
exclusive video content
revealing how to reach your
marriage’s full potential. In the
exclusive bonus video sessions,
Kelsey gives an overview of all
thirty-four strengths in the
Clifton StrengthsFinder®
assessment; Evans shares
inspiration for ending the cycle
of hurt and beginning to heal
as a couple; and the authors
discuss how to overcome the
heartache of a destructive
marriage. Utterly practical and
deeply insightful Strengths
Based Marriage will forever
change the way you see
yourself, your spouse, and your
marriage.

Marriage Takes More Than
Love - Jack Mayhall 1996
We're surrounded by
conflicting messages about sex,
dating, marriage, and
singleness. If you want answers
that make sense, this book
offers wise, biblically based
counsel.
Myles Munroe on Relationships
- Myles Munroe 2008
"A year-long daily devotional
focusing on a biblical
understanding of the nature
and dynamics of human
relationships; includes a
program for reading through
the Bible in a year"--Provided
by publisher.
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